From:

**Sent:** 21 May 2017 17:04

To: Planning

**Subject:** Your reference: 2017/2444/T

Importance: High

Your reference: 2017/2444/T

Dear Sir

We have received your Notification of Intended Works to Tree(s) dated May 3, 2017.

As a resident of Primrose Hill and someone who enjoys this wonderful tree, I am horrified to discover it is to be destroyed. We need more trees not less, on every level.

I understand the tree may be causing subsidence – then why can't the affected properties be underpinned? Cost? Come on Camden, stand up these insurance companies!

Please do not take our tree. Primrose Hill is a little gem in central London – let's keep it that way.

Please, please, please let our children and future generations enjoy our environment. Once this tree is destroyed, it cannot be put back!

Kind regards